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12th July 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent /Carer, 

 

We are delighted to announce that this year’s Term 6 Oak class performance will be ‘Let the 

Games Begin!’. 

 

As per the Kingswood Term 6 Events’ Calendar, performances will be held on Thursday 18th 

July. There will be two performances; the matinee at 2pm and the evening performance at 

5.15pm. Each performance will last for approximately 1 hour. 

 
The gate will open at 1.45pm for a 2pm start; then the gate will open again at 5.00pm for a 

5.15pm start. Children will need to be brought back to school for the evening performance 

please. 

 

As we are inviting all parents and carers to attend the performance, can we ask that you come to one 

performance only, due to limited space. Thank you for your cooperation in advance with this. 

 

FOKS may be providing a refreshment stall so please don’t forget to bring your pennies just in case.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 
Mrs L Sanchez Daviu 
Head of School 
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